
                   Press Note 

 

 As a part of Chandigarh 7th Police Week being celebrated from 01 to 07 

Nov 2016, today i.e. 04.11.2016 at 1100 hours, Chandigarh Traffic Police 

organized a road safety programme  in Traffic Auditorium, Traffic Lines, Sec-

29, Chandigarh.  

 

Wherein the representatives of Braham Kumari Ashram delivered lectures on 

road safety under All India road safety awareness plan. The programme was 

attended by approximately 150 officers and jawans of Chandigarh police and 

CRPF including auto-rickshaw drivers and the general public.  
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